
      

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

                  
 

       

  

         
 

  

 

 

 

 

Working with linked text boxes 

 

 

 

 
Pegasus Year 

At a Glance 
Mark your calendars! 

 

Monday, September 7th – 

CLOSED – Labor Day 

Saturday, September 19th – 

last day of Summer Session 

Sunday, September 20th – 

Saturday, September 26th – 
CLOSED – Fall Break 

Sunday, September 27th – 

Fall Session begins 

RSVP to the Volunteer 

Dinner at 215-742-1500 

or 

Pegasus5@comcast.net 

8297 Bustleton Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19152 215.742.1500   www.PegasusRidingAcademy.com 

 

            
      

  
 

 

 

 
 

The Pegasus Summer Program has 
drawn to a close.  The groups and 
individuals that participated had a 
wonderful time and many of them will be 
joining us for our regularly scheduled 
lessons.  We had a great group of 
students from the Philadelphia Youth 
Network working with our Pegasus staff 
to provide countless hours of equine 
activities.  We thank everyone that 
helped make this year’s summer 
program one of the best ever.  Special 
thanks go to Teresa Doherty and Rachel 
Brune who directed the program and the 
Pegasus staff who made it all work so 
well. 

Tekla 
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For three days last month, twelve 
students from the Grace Pointe Church, 
Naperville, Illinois worked at Pegasus.  
The group helped rehab the house on 
the Pegasus premises.  They cleaned 
the place from top to bottom and 
removed carpeting from several rooms.  
They also painted many of the rooms. 
We thank them for their service. 

It’s almost time for back to school and 
at Pegasus we want to kick off the 
season with our annual Volunteer 
Appreciation & Welcome Back Dinner 
on Saturday evening, September 19th 
from 6-9 PM.  The event is FREE for all 
volunteers and only $10 per person for 
all others.  It’s a great evening for 
everyone to enjoy each other’s 
company and a delicious meal, as well 
as pay tribute to our wonderful 
volunteers who make this program 
what it is. This year the event will 
feature games that are being organized 
by Volunteer Coordinator and Asst. 
Instructor, Haley Flagg, as well as an 
equine photo booth.  Invitations are 
being distributed soon and you must 
RSVP to attend. Please remember to 
bring your own chairs & a baked good 
for dessert. 

Congratulations to Rachel Brune, who 
recently became a PATH certified 
therapeutic riding instructor.  Rachel 
began at Pegasus as a volunteer and 
has been an Asst. Instructor and 
Summer Program Director for the past 
two years.  We are very proud of her!   


